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Friday, September 20th, 2024. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RE: Invitation to Attend the 6th Annual Youth Resiliency Conference – Kampala, Uganda 

We are excited to extend to you an invitation to attend the 6th Annual Youth Resiliency Conference, titled "2024 

Unlocking Opportunities: Finding Pathways to Success," scheduled to take place from October 22-24, 2024, 

in Kampala, Uganda. This year’s conference will be held at the prestigious Presidential Main Conference Hall 

and will gather key stakeholders, including community leaders, educators, policymakers, law enforcement 

officials, and youth representatives from across the globe. 

The conference will focus on crucial issues affecting youth today, with particular emphasis on global lessons in 

addressing youth radicalization, strategies for creating opportunities for youth engagement, formulating initiatives 

to tackle youth unemployment, increasing awareness of trauma and mental health, assessing the impact of 

countering extremist narratives, and exploring faith and identity strategies to mitigate youth radicalization. 

The conference will held at the address mentioned below: 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

MAIN CONFERENCE HALL NEW BUILDING 

PLOT 2 - 12 APOLLO KAGGWA ROAD 

P. O. BOX 7168 

KAMPALA, UGANDA 

 

Please note the following details regarding logistics:  

 Attendees will be responsible for arranging and covering their own airfare, travel, and accommodation cost in 

Kampala, Uganda.  

 Midaynta Community Services will not be providing accommodation this year.  

To confirm your participation, please respond via email to youthresiliency@midaynta.com by October 5, 2024, 

and ensure you have made your travel arrangements accordingly. Should you require any assistance with travel 

coordination, please do not hesitate to reach out. Your presence at this event would be invaluable, and we believe 

that your insights and participation will greatly contribute to the success of the conference.  

We are confident that this conference will be a transformative experience, fostering collaboration, innovation, 

and actionable solutions for youth resiliency and empowerment. We look forward to welcoming you to Kampala. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and we hope to see you at this important event. 

Sincerely,  

       

Mahad Yusuf   

Executive Director  

Midaynta Community Services  
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